
Dear Neighbor,

 

While walking the neighborhood with my family, I noticed you have a 

basketball basket.  I am a basketball player with the Mpls Lakers.  We 

had a very rewarding season this past winter and I am looking forward 

to improving and playing more basketball in the future. 

I am writing to see if I could use your basketball basket while the 

basketball baskets at the Mpls parks are closed.  I do not have a basket 

at home and although I work on my ball handling at home, I would 

really have fun & improve as a player if I could shoot at your basket this 

Spring & Summer.  

I would limit my use to between 10am and 4pm if that’s agreeable to 

you.  If you or your family was outside, when I come over, I could come 

back another time.  I want to follow our physical distancing guidelines. 

Could you please call me at 612-XXX-XXXX to confirm your thoughts 

on this approach?  I certainly would appreciate the opportunity to 

shoot some hoops on your basket.  Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,

First and Last Name

YOUTH BASKETBALL
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